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Homeowner’s Association





REPORTS,  POLICIES & INFORMATION:
Insurance Contact:  Amanda McMillan, 503-292-

1580 x 114 or go to website www.abicondo.com.

Further reporting and information are provided 
on the web page of Columbia Point at the site of
www.affinitygrouporegon.com.  Follow the link 
for “homeowner associations” and then the link 
for Columbia Point.  If you have any questions on 
this issue then please call the property manager 
at 503-635-4455.  

MINOR MAINTENANCE ISSUES
If you would like to report minor maintenance

concerns then please contact Tim of Affinity 
Group Inc. 503-635-4455.  You can also email 
your request to tim@affinitygrouporegon.com. 
POLICE—NON EMERGENCY ISSUES
If you have non-emergency police issues to report
Then please call 503-823-3333 

PROPERTY MANAGER:  (Contact Information)
Tim Benintendi, Affinity Group Inc.

503-635-4455—Direct or 503-412-2404—Emergencies

tim@affinitygrouporegon.com.[image: image1][image: image2][image: image3][image: image4][image: image5][image: image6][image: image7][image: image8][image: image9]
(503) 635-4455, Direct       	                              T i m   B e n i n t e n d i ,   Property Mgr./  B r o k e r                            (503) 699-7178 Facsimile


Affinity Group Inc.  Mail: 19363 Willamette Drive #257, West Linn  OR 97068.    Office: 4800 Meadows Road, Suite 300,  Lake Oswego  Oregon  97035
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August, 2012





Board Meeting Agenda:


Report from Board 


Report from Property Manager


Reporting of Committees


Unfinished Business


New Business


Adjournment
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NEXT BOARD MEETING:  


Thursday August 16th, 2012, 6:30 PM in the Community Room – 233 N. Hayden Bay Dr. 




















SUMMER PROJECTS


Your patience is appreciated as there are several projects that have been under way this summer.  As you have likely noticed there have been portions of buildings with the siding being repaired or replaced.  There has also been the necessary painting to cover the new areas.   Several irrigation issues have also been corrected with the sprinkler system.  Please also see the attached midsummer project update enclosed with this newsletter.





ONLINE PAYMENT OPTIONS


Small Debiting Cost


We are expecting to provide more payment options to homeowners starting in mid September.  For those that are on automatic debiting from your account there will be a $1.75 charge per month for this service.  The deduction is to be taken on or about the 15th day of each month starting in September.  We will also be offering online payment options from our website and paying with electronic check, Visa or Debit.  The cost for this is projected at 2.75% of the payment amount for Visa or Debit and $1.75 for electronic check.  We will still continue to accept payments through the mail as well.





DELINQUENT ACCOUNTS


With the ongoing maintenance of the buildings and common areas it is critically important that all homeowners pay their monthly dues on time each month.  Unfortunately there are some who are delinquent at this time.  This creates an unfair situation for all those who are diligent and not paying the monthly dues.  If you are behind and would like to make arrangements to catch up then please contact the property manager.  Otherwise a law firm will be involved to collect for any delinquency in the Court system.  Thank you.





CURRENT BOARD MEMBER ROSTER


Board Members are appreciated for their time and commitment:


Ellen Seminar, Chair


Lou Olson, Treasurer


Julie Wright, Secretary


Kim Knapp, Director


Jeff Warila, Director









































